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6.  SAFETY ACTIVITY REPORT 

 
BACKGROUND 
The Transportation Safety Committee (TSC) is one of three Committees within the Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (MPO). The purpose of the TSC is to advise the Transportation Policy Council (TPC) on the 
development of its safety programs, as well as promote traffic safety coordination with other planning 
activities. The Committee conducts the following activities, among others: 

• Guide development and seek approval of the Regional Safety Plan. 
• Guide development and promote implementation of safety action plans. 
• Serve as the steering committee for all regional transportation safety campaigns and projects. 
• Review traffic safety recommendations for all H-GAC studies and plans. 
• Provide program direction for transportation safety grants administered by H-GAC. 
• Review and make recommendations regarding current and/or proposed transportation safety 

legislation and regulations. 
• Accentuate significant transportation safety issues to TPC and subcommittees. 
• Make recommendations for corrective actions regarding regional safety issues. 
• Identify opportunities and recommend actions for leveraging and coordinating regional 

resources from various disciplines to maximize safety efforts. 
 
 
CURRENT SITUATION 
The Chairman Robert Benz and the TSC has requested to give periodic activity reports to TAC and TPC. 
The purpose of these reports is to promote safety initiatives, request safety tasks and directives, review 
work of the TSC, and fill roster membership. 
 
Currently, the TSC has nine vacant primary member slots and 19 vacant alternate members.  
  
 
 
ACTION REQUESTED 
For Discussion. [No Action Requested] 
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